
Date:	 	 September	9,	2021	
	
To:		 	 Redistricting	Committees	
	
From:			 Rosalie	Pedroza	
	
Subject:	 Support	for	Legislative	Districts’	Plan	Cs	
	
Hello	Co-Chairs	Taylor	and	Salinas,	Vice-Chairs	Knopp	and	Boshart-Davis;	and	
members	of	the	redistricting	committees.	My	name	is	Rosalie	Pedroza	and	I	live	in	
Marion	County,	Senate	District	12	and	House	District	23.	I’m	speaking	in	support	of	
legislative	districts	Plan	Cs.	
	
In	1985,	I	moved	to	the	unincorporated	part	of	Turner	½	mile	from	the	back	side	of	
Willamette	Vineyards.	Between	that	time	and	the	redistricting	in	2012,	I	was	part	of	
House	District	19	and	Senate	District	10.	Part	of	my	road	continues	to	be	part	of	
those	districts.	I	have	no	idea	where	the	dividing	line	is	but	I	do	know	that	my	new	
Districts	have	almost	no	connection	to	my	day-to-day	life.		
	
I	worked	in	Salem	for	26	years	for	Salem	Police	Department,	YWCA,	and	the	State	of	
Oregon	and	I	volunteer	in	Salem	for	various	groups.	The	rural	counties	included	in	
my	districts	play	no	role	in	my	life	except	to	drive	through	going	somewhere	else.	
The	only	thing	we	have	in	common	is	I	live	in	a	rural	area	but	so	does	the	rest	of	my	
road	which	remains	in	HD19/SD10.		
	
I	spend	approximately	98%	of	my	income	in	Salem.	Between	Sep	2020	and	Aug	
2021	(during	the	pandemic)	I	spent	approximately	$40,000	on	food;	home	repairs;	
car	service;	entertainment,	and	medical	treatment	for	myself	and	my	animals	–	all	at	
businesses	in	Salem.		Whenever	possible,	I	make	all	my	donations	to	non-profits	that	
service	the	Salem	area	such	as	Marion	Polk	Food	Share	and	Salvation	Army.		
	
Salem	has	been	my	community	of	interest	for	36	years	for	friends,	work,	and	
expenditures.	Please	make	us	part	of	the	community	with	which	we	are	inextricably	
connected	again.	
		
Thank	you	for	your	consideration,	
	
Rosalie	Pedroza	
3366	Cloverdale	Dr	SE	
Turner	OR	97392	
503-743-4591	


